
Dear friends,

How strange is it that –– on the other side of a pandemic that 
asked so much of all of us –– it’s gratitude that rises to the top 
of what we’re feeling? It’s gratitude for our life today, for our 
families, friends and neighbors, for our church, for each other. 

This fall, let’s celebrate the chance we have now to move 
forward, building on what has endured and embracing 
the future. It’s a roll-up-your-sleeves and “dig in” kind of 
moment. We’re blessed with new opportunities to create 
what’s next at Holy Spirit. 
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Living in Gratitude



We’re grateful  
for you.   
Your support for Holy Spirit continues 
to be remarkable and inspiring. Our 
yearly stewardship effort this month 
asks us to connect with this overarching 
thankfulness as we work to shape the 
future of Holy Spirit. 

Let Living in Gratitude be a touchpoint 
for you this fall, as we begin another 
church year with love and hope for the 
days ahead.  

Faithfully,

The Rev. Terri Ann Grotzinger

Holy Spirit
Episcopal Church 
130 South 6th Street East
Missoula, MT 59801
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Rejoice always, pray continually,  
   give thanks in all circumstances;  
   for this is God’s will for you  
   in Christ Jesus.
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